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Meeting was called to order by Howie Nichols.  A brief discussion was held on the new classic A class 

under discussion by Stock.  Meeting was recessed  until Friday. 

 

Meeting was reconvened by chairman, Howie Nichols.  Members present were: Mark Wheeler, Dutch 

Squires, Dave Augustine, Ernie Dawe, Fred Hauenstein, Howie Nichols, Jan Shaw, Jean McKay-Schwartz, 

Robin Shane, Bill Thompson, Kristi Ellison, Rick Sandstrom. 

Old Business 

 Pro category has a request to delete 175 CCR and replace it with 700 CCR.   They will be changing the 

rules on 700 CCR to slow it down.  It is not a capsule class and will be following the same rules as the 

Title Series. This will be for implementation 30 days after publication by APBA.    Motion by Fred 

Hauenstein to recommend Board of Directors approval,  seconded by Dave Augustine.  Motion passed 

unanimously.   

SLT  is working to put together a class that conforms to all UIM rules, the Thundercat P750 class.    There 

is no proposal for a new class at this time.  SLT was advised that a new class could be added at any time 

with Board approval or the new class could run under Special Events for this year. Motion by Fred 

Hauenstein to tentatively recommend approval of this based on receiving the rules from the SLT 

committee, seconded by Dave Augustine.  Motion passed unanimously. 

New Business 

Stock did have a class called OMC A Classic Hydro and Runabout under consideration.  Stock category 

took no action on this so this is dead for this year. 

Motion by Fred Hauenstein, seconded by Kristi Ellison to adjourn.  Meeting was adjourned. 

Submitted by 

Mary Williams 


